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REMINDER TO MEMBERS 

 

This letter is remind prospective applicants that the job competition for Corporate Counsel 

with the Department of Justice and Public Safety is due to close on Friday, July 3, 2015.  

Applicants are reminded and encouraged to submit their application and resume in 

confidence either by mail, courier or email to the attention of the Manager, Corporate 

Commercial: 

 

Department of Justice and Public Safety 

Civil Division 

4th Floor, Confederation Building, East Block 

P.O. Box 8700 

St. John’s, NL 

A1B 4J6 

Attention: Peter G. Fitzgerald  

 

Fax: (709) 729-2129 

e-Mail: fitzgeraldp@gov.nl.ca 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


